PATRICK D. BRAATZ

September 26, 2012

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
P.O. Box 5056
Wausau, WI 54402-5056

Dear Sir/Madam:

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of $100.00 to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight in
memory of my father Dale Gordon Edward Braatz.

My father was a part of the October 4, 2012 flight.
If you have any question, please feel free to contact me.
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